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January 30, 2020

To:  Bidders

From:  Elena Lazo – Buyer II

Subject: Addendum No. 2 to IFB No. P19107
              Compressed Gas and Cylinder Rentals

Certain revision, additions, and modifications are hereby incorporated into the Invitation for Bid (IFB) solicitation documents.

The Change is as follows:

1) VTA has decided it’s in the best interest of VTA to cancel the solicitation 
IFB No. P19107 for Compressed Gas and Cylinder Rentals. VTA will issue a new Invitation for Compressed Gas and Cylinder Rentals on Monday, February 3, 2020, titled IFB No. P20023.
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